
        HILLCREST  HOSPITAL  
 
 

commemorated Women’s Day  on the 30th of August 2013,by 
hosting an exclusive High Tea /Hat Party!!! 

All staff were expected to dress up glamorously with formal hats, pictured above, 
to celebrate this occasion at our Hospital.. 



Sr. Dowdall , below, thanked 

all who made the event 

successful, and congratulated 

them on a job well done! 

Ms. Murugan, left, offered 

some insight into the heart of 

women by reciting a poem called 

“ A woman of strength.” 

The day would have not 

been complete if Dr. 

Dlamini , right, had not 

given the staff some 

beauty tips and a few 

laughs on how being 

beautiful was not just 

about make up. 

After the motivating programme, 

refreshments were served … 



- 

Hillcrest Hospital staff enjoying the occasion… 

Hillcrest 

Hospital staff  

singing to 

celebrate 

Women’s Day, 

right. 

Seen above from left to right is  Sr Thusi, Mrs. 

Khuzwayo and  Mrs. Mabaso with their 

exclusive fascinator’s. 


